
“I’ve lived all over the world, and 
The Palace in Coral Gables is one 
of the most beautiful buildings  
I have ever seen.”  

Coral Gables Mayor Jim Cason
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Everyone came for the ribbon-cutting to officially 
open the property, and during the festivities that 
followed, Coastal’s Luis Hidalgo and Palace Group’s 
Moshe Melnik celebrated their successful management 
of the development and construction.  Seven years 
of hard work came to a splashing conclusion. (More 
pictures and stories inside)

From left to right: Coral Gables City Manager Pat Salerno, Coral Gables Vice Mayor Bill Kerdyk, Coral Gables Chamber President Mark Trowbridge, Palace 
Chairman & CEO Jacob Shaham, Palace COO of Development Moshe Melnik, Palace President Helen Shaham, Raya Melnik, Coral Gables Mayor Jim Cason, 
Coral Gables City Commissioner Frank Quesada, Coastal Construction Executive Vice President Tom C. Murphy

Associate Manager Haim Dubitzky & Palace Group President 
Helen Shaham

The Palace honored with  
2013 City Beautiful Award

The Palace Coral Gables has been selected by the  
Coral Gables Chamber of Commerce as a recipient of the 
“2013 City Beautiful Award” for Outstanding Interior Space.

The honor was recently presented to Helen Shaham, Palace 
Group President, and Associate Manager Haim Dubitzky, 
her son, at an annual event which honors the best examples in 
the city of architectural achievement.

The award noted that The Palace’s interiors were inspired 
by the world-renowned, George V Hotel of Paris, and 
designed by Jeff Howard, Xavier Calero & Ginger De Armas 
from The Howard Design Group with exquisite grace and 
refinement, creating a sense of history through timeless 
elegance and craftsmanship, unmatched in senior living 
communities.
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